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Al Jawala Club: 

Northern Borders University launches the Environment Week program at the 
university 
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Within the activities of Environment Week 2021, His Excellency the Vice President of the University 

for Academic Affairs, Dr. Feras bin Mohammed Al-Madani, launched the Environment Week program 

at Northern Borders University by planting a group of trees as a sign to start implementing the rest of 

the environmental campaigns, which are carried out by the Student Affairs Deanship represented by 

the Al Jawala Club. 

The campaign was attended by His Excellency the Dean of Student Affairs, Dr. Mohammed bin Salal 

Al-Dulaiyan, the Vice President of the Sidr Association, Mr. Falah bin Wazan Al-Ruwaili, His Excellency 

the Director of the Agricultural Department at the University, Mr. Abdulrahman bin Jameel Al-

Shammari, and a group of distinguished students from Al Jawala Club. 

The Activities and Programs Department resumes its activities on the occasion of Environment Week 

2021, including campaigns such as tree planting, seed scattering, and cleaning public areas, in addition 

to awareness campaigns on electricity conservation. 

The Director of the Activities and Programs Department, Mr. Abdullah Al-Shammari, expressed 

gratitude to all those who contributed to the success of the event. 

 

 

https://www.alshaamal.com/145328/


 

A group of student clubs for the environment, computers, chemistry, 

physics and mathematics 
 

https://colleges-of-science.nbu.edu.sa/news/group-student-clubs-environment-computers-

chemistry-physics-and-mathematics 

 

 

 

On Tuesday morning, 6/10/1441 AH, His Excellency the Vice President for Academic Affairs, Dr. Firas 

bin Muhammad Al-Madani, inaugurated a group of student clubs in the College of Sciences for the 

Environment, Computers, Chemistry, Physics, and Mathematics, in a ceremony held at the College of 

Science Theater in the university city of Arar, in the presence of His Excellency the Dean of the College 

of Sciences, Dr. Ahmed bin Subeih Al-Sharari, the college’s dean, Dr. Fawaz bin Haji Al-Anzi, and the 

heads of departments of the College of Science, faculty members, and students, and it was broadcast 

via videoconferencing technology for the female students’ section of the college. 

 The clubs aim to keep pace with the requirements of the educational process, which is in line with 

the Kingdom’s Vision 2030, in refining and developing students’ skills, strengthening ties between 

them, encouraging the spirit of initiative and competition, working on self-development and acquiring 

new skills, discovering practical and extracurricular skills, and exchanging diverse experiences among 

students. 

The heads of the College of Science departments, who supervise the mathematics, computers, 

environment, chemistry, and physics clubs, reviewed the vision, mission, and goals of the student 

clubs, while the student club directors provided an explanation of how to form student club bodies, 

their tasks, and their various activities, which include seminars, courses, and scientific visits. In order 

to spread the culture of innovation among male and female students, support them scientifically and 

morally, and participate in local, regional, and international competitions, we extend our thanks to His 

Excellency the University President for agreeing to establish these various clubs that serve the 

college’s students. 
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